
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
999 Pacific Coast Highway, Suite 800, El Segundo, CA  90245  •  800-486-1278  •  www.henry.com 

August 20, 2021 
 
RE: Price Increase – Effective October 1, 2021 

 
Dear Valued Henry Customer, 
 
We continue to experience disruptions in the global supply chain that are causing unreliable and 
uneven raw material availability and pricing, making it challenging to plan, make and ship 
finished product. We are working through these headwinds daily, and we appreciate your 
partnership as we work through these supply challenges together. 
 
Due to these and related circumstances that we are all experiencing and expect to persist 
through the remainder of 2021, all orders shipped on or after October 1, 2021 will receive a 
price increase of 5% excluding silicone and ProDeq™ (polyurea) products which will 
receive a 10% increase and will be invoiced at the higher price.  
 
Administratively, orders placed on or after September 15, 2021 will automatically receive 
revised pricing.  
 
August and September orders of Henry products may be limited to +10% of the last three month’s 
average purchases and subject to availability. 
 
This price increase is applicable to all Henry products, including those branded Henry, National 
Coatings or sold under another brand. New price lists will be issued shortly. Your Henry Sales 
Representative will be in contact to review changes and answer any questions you may have. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kirk Kandler 
Senior Vice President 
Retail Solutions 

Marc Tropper 
SVP, Commercial Building Envelope Systems 

Jim Wueste 
Senior Vice President 
Residential & Light Commercial Building 
Envelope Systems 

Mark Longfellow 
SVP, Roof Restoration Solutions 

http://www.henry.com/

